
Speaking Engagements

Joshua Mandell to Speak on Updates and
Insights on LACBA’s Cannabis
Law Section
October 6, 2021
12:00 PM - 1:30 PM PT

Zoom Webinar

Co-Founder and Chair of the Los Angeles County Bar
Association’s (LACBA) Cannabis Section, Joshua
Mandell will speak on a panel titled “Updates and
Insights from Industry Leaders,” presented by the
LACBA Cannabis Law Section at it’s 2nd Annual
Cannabis Litigation Salon. The panel discussion will
include the following topics, and more: changing
norms for choice of forum, emerging class action
threats, litigating both against and alongside local
authorities, and lessons learned from resolving
novel cannabis matters in a time of tremendous
growth for the industry.

Disclaimer:
Possessing, using, distributing, and/or selling
marijuana or marijuana-based products is illegal
under federal law, regardless of any state law that
may decriminalize such activity under certain
circumstances. Although federal enforcement policy
may at times defer to states’ laws and not enforce
conflicting federal laws, interested businesses and
individuals should be aware that compliance with
state law in no way assures compliance with federal
law, and there is a risk that conflicting federal laws
may be enforced in the future. No legal advice we
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give is intended to provide any guidance or
assistance in violating federal law. 

Register
Click here to register for this event
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